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Unit 13 Antlerless Moose Drawing Application Fees To Be Refunded 

(Palmer) – Hunters who applied for drawing permits (Hunt numbers DM325, DM327, and DM329) to hunt antlerless 
moose in Game Management Unit 13 for fall 2024 season will have their application money refunded.  Antlerless hunts 
must be approved by a majority of the active advisory committees in the unit and the Board of Game to be held.  While 
the department supported holding the antlerless hunts, the advisory committees did not approve the antlerless hunts in 
Unit 13 for the 2024 fall hunting season.  Unfortunately, the advisory committees did not vote until after applications 
fees were accepted and after permit winners were announced. Applicants will receive a refund check in the mail for 
their application fees which may take a couple of weeks. 

Questions regarding application fee refunds can be directed to the Licensing Section of the Department of Fish & Game 
by emailing dfg.das.licensehelp@alaska.gov or calling 907-465-2376. Any other questions can be directed to 
todd.rinaldi@alaska.gov or 907-861-2105. 
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Todd Rinaldi 
Regional Wildlife Management Coordinator 
1801 S. Margaret Dr., Suite 4 
Palmer, AK 99645 
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